
Dear Parents,

We are very excited to adopt a new form of communication at Valley Life.
ParentSquare is designed to keep parents informed and facilitate participation
at school. It provides a safe way for the school principal, teachers, staff, and
parents to:

● Send and receive school and class information
● Share pictures and files
● See calendar items
● Sign up to volunteer

and much more . . . all in one centralized place!

Please, take a moment to view the video linked below:
https://vimeo.com/307587191/55b5893b30

Thank you!

https://vimeo.com/307587191/55b5893b30

